
Warner Mountain Gun Club 
April 6, 2023 

Meeting Minutes 
 
1800 – President Brad Winters opened the meeting. 
 
Nine individuals were present: Secretary has the sign in list, if needed. 
 
Kellie read the February minutes. John made a motion to accept as read with Ed 
seconding the motion. All approved.  
 
Richard presented the treasurer’s report: $7,989.00 is in the General Fund. $5000.00 is 
in a CD. $14,404.27 is in the Norm May fund. $60,000.00 is in a CD. 
 
Taxes have been paid.  
 
We currently have 140 annual memberships and 2 lifetime memberships. 
 
Brad made a motion to accept the treasure’s report as presented with Ed seconding the 
motion. All approved. 
 
Old Business: 
 

1. Due to snow levels the range clean up day has been postponed until May 6th. 

2. Jeff talked to the town public works director about plowing the road into the range. 

3. The spring center fire shoot remains scheduled for May 13th. Jeff, Delbert, and 

John will be the coordinators. Ed will be the safety range officer.  

     4. Sheryl Bongiovanni is donating a Henry .22 lever action rifle in memory of her           

husband, Dave Purcell. 

    5. There was discussion concerning corporate sponsorships.  

 Bronze - $100     Silver - $250    Gold - $500 

Jeff made a motion to move forward with the corporate sponsorship amounts as                                 

discussed. Richard W. seconded the motion. All approved.   

Jeff will check on a banner for the range identifying the corporate sponsorships. 

New Business: N/A 

Good of the order: 

Patrick Beene received hat #19.              

Brad adjourned the meeting at 1901.      Minutes submitted by Kellie Carlsen - Secretary 


